## Lord Baltimore Women's Club makes gift to Children's Beach House

Representatives of the Lord Baltimore Women's Club (LBWC) recently visited Children's Beach House (CBH) and presented a check for \$1500 in support of CBH's work. The funds were collected from LBWC members who make donations to an "angel jar" at each club meeting. The members then choose a nonprofit organization every quarter to receive the collected angel jar funds. CBH was the fourth-quarter recipient.

LBWC is a non-profit women's organization that is dedicated to helping the community on a personal level through works and donations. LBWC gives away all the money it makes from various fundraisers to fund high school scholarships, local schools and libraries, veteran groups, local fire companies, a food bank and various other community organizations.

Established in 1937, Children's Beach House provides year-round support, weekend enrichment activities and summer camp programs for children with communicative disorders and children who come from under-resourced families. The organization's Margaret H. Rollins Child Development Center nurtures typically-developing preschoolers and those with speech and language delays, hearing impairments and mild orthopedic challenges.



Coastal Point . Submitted

Carolyn Pesce, president of LBWC, presents a donation to Patrice Tosi, vice president of Finance & Advancement for CBH, and Meg Gardner, director of Resource Development for CBH, along with LBWC Board Member Barbara Sunderlin and LBWC Publicity Chair Janet Reid.